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Friday 26th April 2024 

Dear Yealmpton family, 

I hope this finds you well. This week our children have been active both inside school and out in the community. On 

Thursday, our Year 4 children visited Pizza Express, as part of their Science and DT learning. A fun day was had 

designing, making and finally (the best bit!) eating their very own delicious pizza!   

       

 

In EYFS this week our young academics have been singing the song ‘ten green bottles’ then using different apparatus 

to find different ways of making ten. In addition, they’ve built rain clouds using jam jars and been busy planting their 

own seeds.  

       

 

mailto:admin@yealmpton-primary.devon.sch.uk


Yealmpton Primary School 
www.yealmpton-primary.devon.sch.uk 

 
 
 

A partner school in the Westcountry Schools Trust (WeST) 

Headteacher: Rob Pepper     Stray Park, Yealmpton, Plymouth, Devon. PL8 2HF 
Email: admin@yealmpton-primary.devon.sch.uk   Tel: 01752 880446 

 

Westcountry Schools Trust. Registered address: Harford Road, Ivybridge, Devon PL21 0AJ 
A charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales. Company number: 07398467 

 

This week our superstars in Year 1 have been investigating different parts of a plant, drawing and labelling fruit. They 

have used rulers to accurately measure different objects in class and they’ve further developed throwing skills in PE.   

     

Elsewhere in school, our Year 2 scholars have been immersing themselves in their new class book, ‘The Lighthouse 

Keeper’s Lunch,’ and then performing it to the rest of the class. In Key Stage 2, our tennis stars have been developing 

their forehand and backhand striking and our mathematicians have been exploring the delights of angle using 

protractors.  

     

On Friday we received a visit from Richard Woodland, Director of Inclusion and Safeguarding at WeST. Following a full 

day of school review, Richard was glowing in praise of our wonderful children. In class, at playtime, at lunchtime and 

during pupil talks, our children displayed outstanding learning behaviour, confidence, positivity, kindness, empathy, 

awareness and understanding. We strive to grow in school – Successful Learners, Confident Individuals and 

Responsible Citizens. How heart warming it is to see this recognised externally by our central team at WeST.    

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend,  
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